
September 3, 2024 

 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Jean Heiden, chair presiding.  Members present were Schultz, Dozark, Heiden, 

Muhlbauer, and Rosburg. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

Dennis Hoffman addressed the Board about his concerns about 343rd Street being closed due to the bridge needing to be replaced and the 

affects it has on several families. The bridge is in the city limits of Vail and the lack of funding the city has to replace the bridge. Dennis is 

asking if the County can help with funding assistance in replacing the bridge. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Dozark to approve the naming of the County building located at 115 N 14th St, formally the 

City Center to Crawford County Community Services Center. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

Sheri Neddermeyer, Treasurer, followed up with the Board from the August 20, 2024, meeting about abating mobile home parcels. We can 

file judgements, but the time and expense can often cost more than the abatement. The landowner is still paying taxes on the land where 

the mobile homes were located.  

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:36 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting. 

 

___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chair 


